
IMPLEMENTATION OF 
NEW COURTHOUSE SECURITY MEASURES 

 
 

Beginning in mid-April, the Board of County Commissioners and the Pittsburg County Sheriff 
will implement the use of metal detectors and package scanners at the Pittsburg County 
Courthouse.  With these changes the Board and Sheriff hope to ensure a safer environment 
at the courthouse and ease any discomfort that may be felt while visiting our courthouse. 
 
Please see the notice of Prohibited Items under the Notices & Resolutions tab on our 
homepage at pittsburg.okcounties.org. 
 
Also, please be advised that pets are not allowed at the Pittsburg County Courthouse though 
service dogs are welcome.  Pittsburg County makes every effort to adhere to the Americans 
with Disabilities Act and the Oklahoma State Statutes regarding service animals. Therapy 
animals will only be allowed admission with written approval of our district judge, the 
associate district judge or one of our special judges. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Board of County 
Commissioners office at 918.423.1338 or the Pittsburg County Sheriff at 918.423.5858. 
 
 


